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 March 30, 2015 
Dear Friend, 
 

We were 
truly 
blessed 
with great 
times of 
fellowship 
at our 
senior 
sending 
ceremony 
and spring 
camp.       
 
 

 
Thank you for praying for our graduating seniors’ commissioning and spring camp.  Both were absolutely rich 
times of fellowship, sharing memories as well as hopes for the new semester.  Please do continue to pray.  
Many details for the new school year are still undecided.  The camp was amazing for building a closer 
community, and now I hope we can function well together to reach the campuses in Tokyo with God’s love. 
 

I was reminded this past week how God directs us and 
provides the right opportunities to represent him.  A team 
came from UCLA (thankfully one staff member shares my 
alma mater, USC) during their spring break to experience 
ministry in Tokyo.  I was so blessed by their presence.  It was 
extremely refreshing to go out on campus in a group and 
really feel like we were working together.  A couple of the 
girls and I were having trouble finding students who were 
free to talk.  Another girl on the team noticed and pointed out 
a table in the cafeteria we didn’t see.  It turned out that all 
three students sitting together there had lived in Orange 
County during high school.   Not only was their English 
perfect, but they were friendly and excited to talk with us.   

 
Through the ease of getting to know those ladies, Kanako, Rin, and Sakiko, as well as the joy of working with 
the team from UCLA, I saw God’s power to orchestrate everything.  Please pray that our staff and students will 
continue to bond and work effectively together.  Please also pray for the returnees from abroad, foreign 
exchange students, and others that God will bring us together with for the purpose of spreading His kingdom.  
 
In Christ, 
 
Christina 
      

Tokyo	
  Tribune 

Please join us in continuing to pray for~ 
v Mikoto, Mari, Mika, Rei, & Takuya (just graduated) to now represent Christ in the work place  
v Praise that Spring planning was a rich time of discussion and fellowship with students 
v God’s guidance to meet Freshman and other open and interested students this Spring 

 

 
 

Amanda and Hilary from UCLA learned some 
Japanese etiquette as we got to know 3 returnees 

from Orange County at Sophia University 


